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To the Antioch University Community: 
  
I am writing to you today to let you know that through working with your Board of Governors, 
we have committed to initiatives that will help us to be an even stronger institution now and in 
the future.   
  
The current BOT structure will end as of today. Antioch University will now have only a single 
board, the fiduciary Board of Governors. Several members of the existing multiple Board of 
Trustees will be asked to join the Board of Governors.    
 
At the heart of this initiative is concern for our students, current and in the future, particularly 
creating and enhancing our innovative, reflective and experiential approach that has long 
characterized our academic environment. 
  
We are particularly grateful to the members of our faculty, who have always worked diligently 
on behalf of our students and on their own continuing academic work.   While we are reshaping 
our overall governance for future success, we are very pleased to be offering raises to faculty. 
  
We will reshape various other administrative positions around our campuses as required. This is 
necessary to ensure that we are aligned with our more streamlined structure which we believe we 
keep us on a strong footing now and in the future. 
 
We are very appreciative of all the time, effort, thoughts and ideas given by so many as we strive 
to be a strong academic community now and in the future. 
   
In the coming days, we will be visiting our campuses.  We appreciate all that you do for our 
campuses, for our students and for each other.  We are looking towards the future with 
confidence.   
  
I am privileged to serve you as your Interim Chancellor for two years.  I am dedicated to 
working with our entire institution in ways that will enhance our vision, our goals and our 
mission. 
  
Thank you.  I along with other members of the administrative team will be coming to speak to 
you in the coming days and weeks. 
 
 

 
William R. Groves 
Interim Chancellor 


